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MARYLAND MEDICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 

Rare and Expensive Case Management Program (REM) Transmittal No. 11 

June 27, 2022 

 

TO:  REM Case Management Provider 

 

FROM: Sandra Kick, Director, Medical Benefits Management  

 

RE: Fiscal Year 2023 Rate Increase for Rare and Expensive Case Management 

 

NOTE: Please ensure that appropriate staff members in your organization are informed of 

the contents of this transmittal. 

 
Effective July 1, 2022, the Maryland Medicaid Program will increase payment rates for Rare and 

Expensive Case Management Services (REM) by 4 percent based on the budget allocations. 

 

Attached is a list of the Fiscal Year 2023 rates. Providers may begin billing the new rates for 

services provided on or after July 1, 2022.  

 

Please direct any questions regarding these rates to Glinna Michael at 

glinna.michael@maryland.gov.  

 

REM Case Management Program Rates 

 

Payment Rates Effective July 1, 2022 

Service  Procedure Code  New Payment Rate 

Assessment LOC  G9001  $463.69 

Level of Care 1  G9003  $342.39 

Level of Care 2  G9004  $204.07 

Level of Care 3  G9009  $107.70 
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